Minutes of the Hathersage Memorial Hall Management Committee
Monday 30th October 2017
1. Present –Martin Robinson, Brian Wilson, John Anderson, Graham Markham,  Liz Webb, Tim Pritt, Roger Plank, Amanda Foster.
2. Apologies – Peter Mander,  Marion Codd.  

3. Minutes of the previous meeting.
              The minutes were agreed

4. Matters Arising
        There were no matters arising.

5. Treasurer's Report
Due to high income in the month £2000 and low spend of £678 we made a surplus of £1322. This means we are ahead of the predicted cash situation and as of now have £25,000 of free cash.

Note we are likely to have to spend on the heating system which currently is not behaving itself.

Grant applications have been made to the Jumblies and the Elsie Lawrence Trust.

6. Stanage Hall
Plans have been passed for the new door – disabled access and ramp. Plans were agreed for the placement of the new kitchen and loo and a schedule of works was provided. The expected total cost is £25,000 plus a 5% contingency.  Dates are not exact, but it is planned that work will start on November 13th and be completed by February. Thoughts were expressed that it would be good to be ready in time for the AGM and also think about who would preside at the official opening. 
       7.   Bookings report

The Halls are busy as usual with bookings as far ahead as 2018/19.

A Zumba group may be starting and a Sheffield theatre group has requested a booking in June 2018.

Thanks were expressed to Tim for changing a booking in order to let another group use the Hall on Sunday.
8. Hirers' Feedback
On behalf of the choir, Liz asked for bookings for 3rd Saturday in June 2018 and the 

2nd Saturday in December. John explained that he tries to plan ahead for regular Hall users and that arrangements were already in place for December this year.

   9.   Maintenance
Problems with the heating in the Lawrence Hall have been resolved temporarily and will be completed when the Stanage Hall is done. The heating will be out of commission during some of the building work. It was agreed to buy 4 electric heaters at a cost of £200and notify users of the arrangements.

PAT testing will be carried out on 28th November.
10. Correspondence
Information From RAD re training
11   A.O.B.
There was no further business.
Date of next meeting        
Monday 4th December  at 7.30pm
